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Comments: Opposition to the proposed hiking trail referred to as Hiking Trail South Side Perimeter Trail

 

I am a concerned home owner in the Idarado Legacy HOA and I am formally opposing the proposed hiking trail

mentioned above.  

The existing River Trail, which was funded by the Idarado HOA has the same start and end as this proposed trail.

This established trail provides a well maintained route for hikers without additional environmental strain or safety

hazards, making the proposed trail unjustified.

 

In addition, adding the new trail will create parking issues, road wear, possible trespassing and safety hazards.

Another concern is the negative environmental impact that additional foot traffic will potentially cause to the

wildlife and vegetation in the area.

 

Please reconsider the addition of the Hiking Trail South Side Perimeter.

 

Jyl Cain

 


